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BILIA EXPANDING WITH HYUNDAI IN STOCKHOLM 
 
 
In March, operations at the Bilia facility in Haga Norra will be extended to include 
the sale and service of Hyundai’s cars and transport vehicles. For the past three years, 
Bilia has been acting as the Hyundai dealer at three dealerships in southern 
Stockholm. 
 
Commenting on the change, Bilia’s managing director, Jan Pettersson, had the 
following to say. 
 
“By focusing on small and medium-sized environmental vehicles, Hyundai has 
increased its market share during the past year and we are looking forward with 
anticipation to representing this brand in northern Stockholm as well. The Hyundai 
i20, which is being launched to coincide with the start of operations in Haga Norra, is 
the latest in a line of new models. The new facility will also enable us to reach a 
number of new fleet customers with the brand.” 
 
 
Göteborg 15 January 2009 
 
Bilia AB (publ) 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Gunnar Blomkvist, Bilia AB, phone +46 31 709 55 00, or 
Per Avander, Bilia Personbilar AB, phone +46 0 705 52 00 93. 

________________________________________________________________________ 
The above information is being published in accordance with the legislation relating to the securities market 
and/or the legislation relating to trade in financial instruments. This information was distributed for  
publication on 15 January 2009 at 11 am. 
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